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“WILD BILL” YORZYK SWIM CHALLENGE HONORS OLYMPIC GOLD MEDALIST,  
BENEFITS CLEAN WATER 

 
• The “Wild Bill” Swim Challenge honors the late Dr. William “Bill” Yorzyk, 1956 Olympic 

Gold Medal winner in 200-meter butterfly and advocate for environmental sustainability. 
• Proceeds from the August 7, 2022 event at Quacumquasit (South) & Quaboag (North) 

Ponds in Brookfield, MA will support an environmental mission -- the Quacumquasit 
Pond Phosphorus Inactivation Project, approved by the Federal Clean Water Act Grant 
Program.   

• The Event includes open water swimming races, paddle/swim relay, entertainment, and 
a Vintage Bathing Beauties & Blokes Pageant to commemorate Yorzyk’s 1956 Olympic 
win.  

• The Wild Bill Swim Challenge is seeking sponsors and contributors to ensure this 
inaugural event can become an enduring event that can continue to contribute to its 
important environmental mission, and keep local waters clean and sustainable for years to come.  

 
 
Sponsorship levels available:   
The Wild Bill Swim Challenge is seeking sponsors to help underwrite this inaugural event, and 
ensure it is an event that can continue to attract swimmers across the northeast, and continue 
to support the important environmental mission of keeping the local waters clean for all to 
enjoy.   
 

Platinum Host Gold Silver Bronze* Sapphire* 
$3500 < $5000+ Facility $2000<$3500 $1000 < $2000 $500 < $1000 $100 - $500 

* Contributions can also be made “in kind”, to sponsor needed event materials:  
Tents | Swim Caps  | Buoys  | Paddleboards | Catering  | And other options! 

If interested, please contact Jennifer Yorzyk Triger Jenn@wildbillswim.org for a full list of in-kind contribution 
sponsorship opportunities 

 
Depending on  sponsorship contribution level, your logo will be on select event giveaways, the 

event website, press releases, program ads, and a special thank you at the event.   
 

To learn more details visit: https://wildbillswim.org/sponsorship 
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“WILD BILL” YORZYK SWIM CHALLENGE SPONSORSHIP COMMITMENT FORM 
 
Yes, I would like to help and Sponsor the inaugural “Wild Bill” Swim & Paddle Challenge, on August 7, 2022, and 
help achieve its environmental mission in honor of local hero and community champion, and environmental 
advocate Bill Yoryk. 
 

Sponsorship Commitment Level  $ _____________  Funds should be received by 7/15/22 
We would like to donate funds for years  2022 ___  2023 ____ 2024 ___ 
Name of Business or Individual Sponsor 
Street Address (Office/Home)    
Address  
Contact Name:  
Contact Email:                                                                  Contact Phone# :  (        )  
If your organization or business has its own sponsorship form to complete, please email  jenn@wildbillswim.org 

 
Sponsorship payments should be made out to  “RIDEO LLC - ”Wild Bill Swim Challenge” and 
mailed to       

Jennifer Yorzyk Triger, Event Director 
“Wild Bill” Swim Challenge 

162 Lane 7,  East  Brookfield, MA 01515 
 
We thank you for your interest and contribution in making this inaugural event a success! 
 
 
INFO 
For more information email Jenn Yorzyk Triger at jenn@wildbillswim.org or watch for additional announcements in 
the Life on South Pond and Quaboag Pond Community pages on Facebook (Group: The Wild Bill Swim & Paddle 
Challenge), Instagram (@wildbilllswim) and the QQLA website at qqla.org.   
Donations are also being received via www.gofundme.com/the-wild-bill-swim-and-paddle-challenge 
 


